
Stosh Anderson 

BoF Chairman Wood and Board members 

Re: RC 024 Herring 

Dear Chairman Wood 

There is value to the State of Alaska and the fishing industry to review the access to the 
Herring resource that is underu�lized.  As outlined in RC 024 establishing a working group 
consis�ng of BoF, ADF&G, CFEC, processors and harvesters has the poten�al to make 
recommenda�ons to the respec�ve bodies to implement changes needed.  The 
harvesters should have representa�on from the Roe and F&B herring permit holders.  A 
possible composi�on: 

2 BOF members 
1 ADF&G  
1 CFEC 
1 F & B Herring permit holder 
2 Roe Herring Sein permit holder 
1 Roe Gillnet Herring permit holder 

Thank You  
Stosh Anderson  
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